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Executive Summary:   WCCC Program Approval Audit – Chapter 339 
 
Summary:   
A team from the Pennsylvania Department of Education came to the Warren County Career Center in November to conduct a Program 
Approval Audit in accordance with Chapter 339 of the PA Code which governs the implementation of Vocational Education.   The team 
examined documents, facilities, and conducted interviews with various staff and students to assess the extent to which the WCCC was in 
compliance with the expectations of Chapter 339.   
 
We have received the results and there are some findings that we will need to respond to from the audit.  The actual document that was 
received was quite long and so it has been distilled into the attached summary.  This summary will make Board members aware of the 
concerns and the intended responses of the WCCC staff members and the WCSD administration. 

 
Financial Implications: 
There will be some minimal financial implications that should be absorbed by the current budget of the WCCC.   
 
 


